
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 
 

Happy New Year! 
 
 
This week in Reception 
Welcome back!  For the next few days we will be thinking about Winter and finding out 
about our Christmas holidays. 
 
 

 
We will re-cap all the sounds and tricky words we have learnt so far. We will 
also be learning the new sounds ‘ar’, ‘ow’ and the tricky word ‘we’. 
 

 
 
 
In maths we will be revising counting, 1 more, 1 less, addiding two groups 
of objects and subitising.   
 
 
 

Action points 

★ Show & Tell will be this Friday 7th January for Group 1 and then Group 2 will be the 
following Friday. The theme will be Traditional Tales. Your child can bring in their favourite 
book, draw a picture of their favourite character or make something to do with their 
favourite traditional tale. Be as creative as you like! 
★Please check all school uniform is named, especially hats, gloves and scarves. 
★Please make sure PE kits are back in school for next week. PE will be on Tuesday’s. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
 
 

If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us.  
 
Reception Team          
 


